
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     November 20, 2003 
 
 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
    Transportation Commission 
Attn:  David Dittemore 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-031755 
 
Dear Mr. Dittemore: 
 

Broadview NP Acquisition Corp. (“Broadview”), has received the information request in the 
above-referenced docket.  Please be advised that Broadview is a switchless reseller of long distance 
services in Washington and is not providing any facilities-based services in Washington.  Consequently, 
Broadview is reliant upon its underlying carriers for any emergency responses and does not have any such 
emergency plans itself. 

 
In the event there is an emergency and Broadview must be contacted, our Network Operations 

Center (NOC) functions 24 hours a day, everyday.  The number for Broadview’s NOC is 800-285-3170. 
 
Please address any further questions regarding this matter to my attention.  I can be reached at 

215-293-8773. 
 
    Sincerely, 
 

     
 
    Steven J. Bogdan 
    Regulatory Manager 


